
DECORATING NOTICE 
 

July 14, 2023 
 
 

Dear fellow residents of Summer Gardens 
 
As you will be aware, things are well underway with painting in 
our residential hallways.  You are kindly requested to remove 
any personal belongings from the hallways/walls such as 
personal furniture and artwork (including hooks).  Small tables 
and mirrors belonging to Summer Gardens will be moved by 
painters. 
 
We cannot be responsible for any damage to your personal 
items and having less in the halls will enable our painters to be 
more efficient. 
 
Should you have questions or concerns please email us at 
sgboard@bellaliant.net 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Your Decorating Committee 
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